Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Application of Union Electric Company d/b/a AmerenUE for Commission Approval for a Sale of Utility Assets by Union Electric Company d/b/a AmerenUE to Citizens Electric Corporation
	))))))
	Case No. EO-2005-0034

	
	
	


STAFF STATUS REPORT
Comes now the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) in response to the August 3, 2004 Order of the Missouri Public Service Commission directing that the Staff file, no later than September 2, 2004, its recommendation or a status report informing the Commission of when it will be able to file its recommendation regarding the application of Union Electric Company, d/b/a AmerenUE to sell certain 138 kV transmission lines to Citizens Electric Corporation (Citizens).  In response thereto, the Staff states that it will be able to file, on or before November 1, 2004, its recommendation regarding the application of AmerenUE to sell certain 138 kV transmission lines to Citizens. 

Wherefore the Staff submits this status report pursuant to Commission Order.
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